
Spring Term - Wb 18th Mar24

Headteacher: Mrs Nicola McArdleWEEKLY

DIARY
Mon 25th Mar - Palm Sunday worship led by Larch - all parents welcome
Mon 25th Mar - School swimming gala
Tues 26th Mar - Maundy Thursday worship led by Rowan - all parents welcome
Tues 26th Mar - Y5 parents meeting regarding PGL
Wed 27th Mar - Good Friday worship led by Willow - all parents welcome
Wed 27th Mar - Poetry Recital in the hall 11am
Wed 27th Mar - Visit to the Foodbank
Wed 27th Mar - Rock Band Concert 2pm - Rock Band parents welcome
Wed 27th Mar - Summer dress swap shop or purchase nearly new 3.30pm
Thurs 28th Mar - Easter Sunday worship led by Beech - all parents welcome
Thurs  28th Mar - School closes at 13.30. No After School club

 Netball club -  Monday 25th March will be  the
final session of the year. 

Another bustling week at Barrow as we continue to embody our school's vision! From
engaging in a netball tournament, to engaging with the URC’s Easter Experience, to
collaborating in our junior leadership team meeting with Councillor Birtwistle, our
children have been actively involved in various activities.

As a headteacher, I'm often faced with challenging decisions, but this week's Science Fair
certainly presented one of those moments. The task of selecting winners was truly
difficult, given the incredible creativity and effort poured into each project. I'm
immensely impressed by the dedication shown by all participants (and parents) .Thank
you to Mrs Cox for leading this event.

Congratulations to everyone involved in making the Science Fair a success! Your hard
work and enthusiasm have not gone unnoticed.

Looking forward, we extend an invitation to join us next week at 9 am every morning for
our worship sessions, as we navigate through Holy Week together.



Headteachers Award

THIS WEEK

Rooted in God's love, everyone growing together to be the best that we can be.

Star Awards

This week, our Netball Team worked hard to
battle against 5 other teams in a local

tournament. Even though we didn't come out
on top, we played well as a team and showed
amazing perseverance and teamwork when

facing some very tough teams. 

Easter experience 
for Y2 & Y4

An explosive afternoon of scientific fun 
at our annual Science Fair

Councillor Birtwhistle’s workshop

Year 1 enjoyed 
Peter Rabbit’s Tea Party

Year 4 - can we make 
healthy pizzas?



THIS WEEK
Next half terms clubs - available  to book now

Curling is open to Year1 & 2

Summer dress swap
shop - do you have a

dress that is too
small? Or give a

donation for a nearly
new one. Wed 27th

March in the
playground after

school 

Sync the School
Calendar to your

Diary
This feature is available by

clicking on SUBCRIBE next to
the calendar on our website and

following the instructions.


